
    
 

    

 

 

 

 

Monday 21st March 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Ofsted Inspector’s report makes very satisfying reading for all who are involved at Oakfield.  In his verbal 
feedback at the time, the lead inspector commented on the excellent behaviour of the pupils and asked the staff to 
thank them on his behalf for the way that they had co-operated with and welcomed the inspection team during their 
visit.  Pupils and parents should be proud of this and for all the efforts they are putting in to their time in school. 
 
The atmosphere and culture in the school that supports the pupils in their personal development and learning is 
acknowledged as a strength of Oakfield and is the ideal foundation for the good progress that all pupils are making 
during their time at school. This has been achieved by the hard work and the commitment of the staff in their pursuit 
of the ongoing improvement in the educational outcomes of all students. The report recognises these efforts and as 
Chair of the Governing Board I would like to thank the staff on behalf of our community for the energy and the 
dedication they have brought to their work with our children. 
 
All at Oakfield are determined that the improvements made over the two years since our last inspection will be 
continued and built upon to achieve our vision of providing an outstanding educational experience for the young 
people of our community. 

 
Inspection dates  2–3 March 2016  
Overall effectiveness  Good  
Effectiveness of leadership and management  Good  
Quality of teaching, learning and assessment  Good  
Personal development, behaviour and welfare  Good  
-The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development 
and welfare is: 

‘outstanding’ 

-The behaviour of pupils is: ‘good’ 
Outcomes for pupils  Good  

 
If you would like to read the full report, it is available on our website.  In the interests of our environment, please 

contact reception if you require a printed copy. 

 

 

 

Mr T Cutting      Miss E Wilkes 

Chair of Governors     Headteacher 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 


